
October 15, 19^8. 

Choi man McCabe 

Mr. Thurston

Seme copies have now come in of 

Mr. Eooles' talk before The Execu­

tives ' Club in Chicago which you 

might oare to see, inoluding the at­

tached letter from a Chicago lawyer.

E.T.

Attachments

ET:b

(identical memo sent to Governors Draper, Evans, Vardaman and Clayton)
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D ate October 7. 19L&

To Governor Eccles______________

Prom Szymczak

MESSAGE:

49ARD OP GOTBRKOR0 OF THC FEDERAL RE9SRVE SY8TBH

For your files.

Digitized for FRASER 
http://fraser.stlouisfed.org/ 
Federal Reserve Bank of St. Louis



Taylor, Miller, Bosch & Magner 

134 South La Salle Street 

Chicago 3

October 4, 1948.

Mr. M. S. Szymczak, 
c/o Board of Governors of the 

Federal Reserve System,
Federal Reserve Building,
Washington, D. C.

Dear Matti

On the 17th of September 1 had the 
privilege of hearing a speech by Mr. Eccles 
before The Executives' Club of Chicago. I 
thought it a very fine address and was 
tremendously inpressed both by his coraaon 
sense and by his sincerity and frankness.
I am glad that we have such a nan in the 
Government.

I suppose you have a copy of the 
speech; but if not and if you would like one, 
please let me know and I will be glad to send 
you one.

Cordially yours,

(signed) John

John S. Miller

e o p j r
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October *0, 1948*

Dear 1. Q. :

You may be interested in seeing & copy of a 
letter which Mr. Szymczak received from Attorney John S. 
Miller of Chicago, relative to the speech 1 made before 
the Zxecutives Club of Chicago on September 17* You may 
also be interested in a copy of a letter which I just 
received froa Mr. Herbert I. Alexander, Chairman of the 
Caroling. Political Union, University of liorth Caroline, 
relative to a speech I xnade in Chapel Hill, North Carolina 
last week. I am enclosing copies of these letters herewith.

1 am planning to be in Utah the end of next week, 
and will see you at that time.

Sincerely yours,

Mr. I. G. Bennett,
c/o First Security Corporation,
Ogden, Utah.
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